
RAPID READ 

Tuesday, May 30th, 2023 
 

EVENTS & ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 Tomorrow is the last day of Jean Up Month! To show your support we ask everyone to wear jeans! 
Those who participate will receive a sticker. Thank you to everyone who donated during Toonie 
Tuesdays! 

 Calling all students and teachers who are interested in drumming the Coast Salish Welcome Song at 
the end of the June 7th assembly to celebrate National Indigenous History Month. Practice at lunch 
in Room 114 today and Thursday this week! 

 Freezie Sale! Cool down today and tomorrow with jumbo freezies. Freezies are going for $2 each, 
limited quantities, so get yours while you can. The Leadership Crew will be right outside the front 
entrance at lunch. See you all there! 

 So you think you can drive?  Prove it by competing in the Mario Kart Tourney on Friday, June 9th 
after school in the Library.  Register using the QR code located on Instagram and school posters. 

WEEKLY CAFETERIA SPECIALS 
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Sweet Chili 
Chicken Wings 

Bangers and Mash Roast Beef 
w/Wedge 
Potatoes 

Sweet and Sour 
Pork 

Chicken and 
Mushroom 

Fricassee w/ 
Nugget Potatoes 

     

SPORTS/ATHLETICS 
 A BIG congratulations to the Sr. Boys Rugby team who won the Fraser North Championship last 

Friday! The boys had a perfect season and went undefeated! 

 Congratulations to Kirra Whitehead who placed 3rd in the Grade 10 girls Enduro Race at the High 
School Mountain Bike Provincials this past weekend in Rossland!  She had a solid race in both the 
Cross Country and Enduro. 

 Athletic Banquet Invitations (RSVP required) were sent out to email addresses.  NO RSVP means you 
don't eat! 

GRADS 
 Grade 12s, please let Ms. David know if you have received any scholarships. 

THEATRE 
 Calling friends and fans of the theatre:  A showcase of original one act plays, and short films will 

electrify the stage tonight at 7:30pm.  Entry is $5 cash at the door for Riverside students and $10 for 
anyone else.  

 



CAREERS 
 Are you interested in volunteering at Castle Park Elementary?  There is a volunteer opportunity at 

their activity day on Tuesday, June 27th.  Please see Ms. McKay by tomorrow at noon if this is you! 


